
School Wide Behavioral Teaching Matrix 
Respect 

Students are expected 
to: 

Responsibility 
Students are expected 

to: 

Safety 
Students are expected 

to: 

In the 
Classroom 

• Be active listeners. 
• Follow classroom rules 

& procedures. 
• Be aware of the rights 

of others. 
• Be tolerant of the 

opinions of others. 

• Be on time. 
• Have all needed 

supplies. 
• Strive for quality 

work. 
• Help keep the 

classrooms clean. 
• Follow the voice level 

guidelines. 

• Follow the NTMS 
Dress Code guidelines. 

• Respect other 
students’ space and 
rights. 

• Follow safety 
procedures especially 
during fire drills. 

In the  
Hallways 

• Use voice level 1 – 2. 
• Use appropriate 

language and good 
manners. 

• Respect other 
students’ space. 

• Respect all school 
property. 

• Walk on the RIGHT 
side of the hall. 

• Take the direct route 
to each classroom.  

• Pace themselves – be 
on time! 

• Help keep the hallways 
clean! 

• Walk on the right side 
of the hall. 

• Keep book bags and 
electronics in lockers. 

• Respect other 
students’ space and 
rights. 

• Follow safety 
procedures especially 
during fire drills. 

In the  
Cafeteria 

• Respect other 
students’ space and 
rights. 

• Use voice level 1 – 2. 
• Respect the cafeteria 

monitors. 

• Be prepared to order 
and pay for lunch. 

• Clean up after 
themselves!!! 

• Respect the cafeteria 
monitors. 

• Make sure there are 
no more than 8 
students per table. 

• Have a signed pass 
before entering the 
cafeteria to leave. 

• Follow the directions 
of the cafeteria 
monitors.  

• Follow safety 
procedures especially 
during fire drills. 

• Move carefully around 
the room when 
purchasing a lunch or 
throwing trash away. 

• Stay seated until 
dismissed. 


